
  
 
 

 
 
 

Brad Little, Governor 
Jess Byrne, Director 

1410 N Hilton Street, Boise, ID 83706 
(208) 373-0502 

January 12, 2021 
 
Sent via email to: Jack.Parrott@nrc.gov 
 
Jack D. Parrott, Senior Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Two White Flint North 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
 
 
Subject: Review of the Draft Environmental Assessment and Safety Evaluation for the Request 

related to an alternative disposal request from Vermont Yankee to NRC for disposal 
of wastewater 

 
 
Mr. Parrott, 
  
The Idaho Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has completed the review of the above request and 
the associated Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) and Findings of No Significant Impact (FONSI) 
document and the Draft Safety Evaluation for the Request (SER) document and has no concerns with the 
technical content of the assessment EA-FONSI or SER. Although DEQ has no technical comments, it does 
have concerns that two of the references were not available for review.  

The Two referenced documents that were unable to be reviewed pertained to US Ecology’s Site-Specific 
Dose Assessment Methodology, Revision 3 and 3a. Agencywide Documents Access and Management 
System (ADAMS) Accession Nos. ML18085A238 and ML18124A017.  

DEQ appreciates the opportunity to review and comment on the Draft EA-FONSI and SER via email, no 
hard copy to follow. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brian English, Hazardous Waste 
Permit Supervisor, at (208) 373-0425 or Brian.English@deq.idaho.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Natalie Creed 
Hazardous Waste Bureau Chief 
Waste Management and Remediation Division 
 
ec:  Margaret Olson, EPA Region 10 

Albert Crawshaw, DEQ BRO 
Brian English, DEQ STO 
Daryl Sawyer, DEQ STO 
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Aaron Miaullis, DEQ IFRO 
2021BCQ3 


